
Caterpillars Class Newsletter DATE: 05/02/2023 

This week in Caterpillars Class we…... 

 Made a dinosaur egg nest 
 

 Played ‘What’s in the Bag’ focusing on initial sounds ‘s’ & ‘a’ 
 

 Worked on our fine motor skills by pegging pegs onto hedgehogs and using 

scissors to cut spaghetti (Rapunzel's hair) 
 

 Worked on numbers  above 10 counting blocks, jewels and using tape  

measures and rulers 
 

 Made muffin pizza’s 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…   

▪Hunting for minibeasts 
 

▪Making streamers to work on our gross motor skills 
 

▪Making Raspberry muffins 
 

▪Writing invitations and posters for our tea party 
 

▪Making and decorating a party cake 
 

▪Making a Valentine gift  

Home learning : 

• What minibeasts can you find? Can you have a look around the garden / park 
and see what insects you can find.  

• Can you describe them, draw them or take a photo of them to show your 
friends? 
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Important Notices  

 

Half term: Monday 13th –Friday 17th 
  

Monday 20th February: Nursery is closed  

 

 

 

 

 


